
HANOVER TOWNSHIP RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD 

3630 Jacksonville Road 

Bethlehem, PA 18017-9303 

Minutes 05/12/11 

 

MEMBER ATTENDANCE:  Bob Roll, Mike Stasak, Dave Messics, Evan 

Diacogiannis. 

  

CALL TO ORDER:  Bob Roll motioned to call the monthly Recreation Advisory Board 

meeting to order at 7:35 PM, seconded by Mike Stasak. 

 

REVIEW AND APPROVAL OF MINUTES FROM APRIL 2011:  Bob Roll 

motioned to approve the minutes and second by Mike Stasak. Approved by all members. 

 

COURTESY OF THE FLOOR:  Tom Dredge was in attendance. He discussed his high 

interest in the idea of having a dog park in the township. He plans on doing research on 

the design and costs of a dog park, which he would like to eventually present. 

 

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: The Township was awarded a $499, 970 grant from the 

Monroe County Gaming Authority for the development of Village View Park. 

 

 

REPORT FROM HTCC:  

 Preparing for the HTCC Carnival which will be held on May 19, 20 & 21. 

 Preparing for summer programs. 

 Summer job interviews are being held for Camp, Park & Pool staff. 

 

 

ADMINISTRATION: 

 Dedication for Armed Services Park to be held on June 14
th

. 

 RAB is preparing to create ideas for short term goals with low cost but have high 

impact. 

 RAB to create narrative for each of their parks to be used on the Township 

website. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT:   

 Bob Roll motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:30 PM.  Mike Stasak 

seconded.  All members in attendance voted in favor. 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday June 9, 2011.   

 

 

Submitted by: Evan Diacogiannis 


